
 
**Attention Timesheet 
Employees-Important 
Payroll Information** 

 
Please ensure all hours worked through 
Saturday, February 11, 2017 are 
recorded in the Employee Portal 
System.  Hours must be entered by 
Tuesday 2/21/17 to guarantee proper 
payment. 
 
 
Beginning Sunday, February 12, 2017 the 
district converted to CIS for hours worked 
in your primary position. 
 
 
 
 


